
The Trafford Middle School Drama Club 
is proud to present 

an Aladdin, Jr video compilation for streaming! 
 

 
 

TMS was unable to perform our full show in March, just one week before 
showtime, due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  However, we were able to record 
portions of the show and put together a compilation of scenes and songs prior 
to the close of school in March.  This was just one week prior to our live 
production dates.  By streaming this for families and community members, we 
are able to provide our community with an opportunity to enjoy something that 
they faithfully attend each year! 
 
We will be streaming our video of Aladdin, Jr on Friday, September 25th, 
between the hours of 7pm - 11pm AND Saturday, September 26th, between the 
hours of 7pm-11pm through the Showtix4u.com ticket and streaming service.  
 
Here is the Show Tix link to get access to the performances:  
https://www.showtix4u.com/event-details/39926  
 
**Streaming is free, but we are accepting donations.  Please make sure to get 
your access early!  Shows will start at the designated times!  Also, please only 
choose the amount of access codes that you need, NOT how many people will 
be viewing the show.  Only one access code is needed for each group viewing. 
 
Please also check out all the details on TMS’s Drama Club Website:  
https://sites.google.com/penntrafford.org/tmsdramaclub/home  
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